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April 15, 2025 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

It is one of America’s greatest treasures and it can be found right in our name.  North Freedom, 

Wisconsin is once again hosting Freedom Days for the year 2025. 

 

Celebrate with us on June 27, 28, & 29, 2025.  Three days of fun in honor of Freedom. 

 

Among the many events planned is a silent auction.  Proceeds from the silent auction will 

help fund the return of the event for years to come and for Village improvements, including in 

our village park.  We are soliciting donated items for the silent auction.  Please consider a 

donation an item(s) of $25 or more value to Wisconsinites to include in the sale.  

 

Some examples of things we are looking for: 

 

 Manufacturers and Retailers:  Items you produce/popular sellers; gift cards; etc. 

 

 Restaurants:  Gift cards, meal coupons, etc. 

 

 Hotels/Tourist Attractions:  Free passes; gift cards; etc. 

 

 Sports/Music Venues:  Merchandise; tickets; autographed keepsakes; gift cards; etc. 

 

 Individuals:  Handmade craft items; gift cards; in-kind donations; etc. 

  

 Anything of Value to our bidders 

 

You can send the items to the Village of North Freedom Village Office at 105 N Maple Street / PO 

Box 300, North Freedom, WI  53951 or arrange for pickups to be collected by the Village Office. 

 

Come join us in celebrating Freedom Days 2025. 

 

Village of North Freedom Community Events Committee 

Michael Carignan, Village President 
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